March 9, 1982
Eureka Town Meeting

Polls closed at 8:00 pm.

Bev Swanson, Doc Pettis, Octor & Ollie Leine were appointed tellers.

Meeting was called to order by the clerk and Beverly Topp was chosen moderator.
The clerk’s minutes of the last years meeting was accepted as read.

The treasurer gave a report of the closing of the Castle Rock School account. The rest of
the finances were given from posters prepared by the clerk. Accepted as read.

Gary presented the budget appropriations for 1983. He read up an itemized request.
Warrants were explained. His request for $75,000.00 was moved by Robert Johnson
seconded by Cheryl Schindeldecker was passed.

Brush spraying was next on the agenda. After discussion Doyle moved, seconded by Lee
Topp to spray as the brush is a snow and traffic hazard on corners.

Gravel pits were next discussed. Kadlec said he thought the Larson pit was running out
and we should buy a pit or check out other resources. Doyle made a motion to check on
this matter seconded by Robert Johnson.

Revenue sharing was next. The board is suppose to have a directive from the citizens as
to how to make use of these funds. On a motion by Robert Johnson, seconded by Cheryl
Schindeldecker it was left up to the board to make use of these funds.

Bridges were brought up as we have two that are in bad shape. Whether to repair or
replace Mr. Turpening made a motion to repair if possible and reasonable, seconded by
Strunk. This was passed.

Robert Johnson suggested we support Johnson Bros. in Sec.1 to have wetland designated
as public land. His motion seconded by Kadlec was passed on a voice vote.

Hirschoff then brought up the matter of speed limit on township roads. The clerk and
Robert Johnson pointed out that the town cannot set speed limits. His motion seconded
by lee Topp passed and the board will see if anything can be done.

Robert Johnson said a bill to a moratorium on sludge and ash sites was still alive in the
legislature.

Topp made a motion to send a letter to Senator Engler to not allow groups that are public
funded to have lobbyist in the Met Council the legislature. Seconded by Cheryl
Schindeldecker. No action taken.



Meeting adjourned.
Election 1982

Supervisor 2 yr term
Cheryl Schindeldecker
Paul Eckness
Robert Laddusaw

Supervisor 3 yr term
Henry Larson
Lee Topp
George Sauber
Robert Johnson
Wayne Doyle

Treasurer (write in)
Wayne Shaff
Arlene Gergen
Mary Ann Sly

Several others with only 1 to 3 votes

Clerk
Hilman Leine

$75,000 appropriated.
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